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December 19, 2000 

BY OVERNIGHT DELIVERY (850-413-6127) 

Nancy Pruitt 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division Certification 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Notice of Discontinuance of Services of Interoute-Retail, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Pruitt: 

Per our conversation on December 4, 2000, please find below the requested additional 
information for Interoute-Retail, Inc.'s ("IRI's") Notice of Discontinuance of Services filed with 
the Florida Public Service Commission on November 16, 2000. 

1. Upon receipt of the Regulatory Assessment Fee form for 2000 and 2001, IRI 
intends to pay the appropriate fee by the due date. 

To the best of its knowledge, IRI is not holding any deposits at this time 2. 

3. To the best of its knowledge, IRI currently does not have any outstanding prepaid 
calling cards. 
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Please find enclosed an original and one (1) copy of this letter for filing. Please stamp the 
copy of this letter and return it in the prepaid, self-addressed envelope enclosed for that purpose. 
Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas K. &owe 
Tania J. Cho, 
Counsel for Interoute-Retail, Inc. 


